

THE INSTITUTE OF PAPER CHEMISTRY

Appleton. Wisconsin

September 29, 1952

Dear Professor Haldeman:

I have just talked on the phone with Dr. Levis, and he advises that the title of his talk will be "The Utilization of the Research Method in Teaching Liberal Arts College Chemistry."

He agreed that you should make the reservation at the Hotel Guster.

You mentioned in your letter that Dr. Lewis would give his talk Friday evening, October 14, but we assume this was just a slipup and the date is still Movember 14.

Sincerely,

Florence Langrill

Secretary to Dr. Lewis

Florence Languell

Professor W. S. Haldeman Monmouth College Department of Chemistry Monmouth, Illinois

ans. 10-1-52 W.S.H.